
2 Faculty to participate on
panel to share stories with
QC community

To invite all faculty who identify
as “first gen” or “first gen
immigrant” to attend event

WHAT I AM

LOOKING FOR!

Call for Faculty
Participation

WANT TO INSPIRE
OTHERS? 

INTERESTED IN SHARING
YOUR STORY? 

ARE YOU FIRST-GEN?

Chrystle.Greene@qc.cuny.edu Honors Hall, Room 1

SAVE THE DATE 

WED. NOV. 8TH
12:15PM-1:30PM

November 8th is First-Gen Day and this
year we plan to host a “First-Generation
Luncheon” (with a Panel discussion). The
goal of this event is to hear stories of first-
generation path to success (from faculty,
staff and students) as well as create more of
a campus wide understanding of the needs
of first-generation students enrolled at QC.
If you are a faculty member who is also first-
gen I would love for you to be apart of this
event! If interested email
Chrystle.Greene@qc.cuny.edu by Friday,
Oct. 6th

ABOUT EVENT

“First-Gen
Luncheon”


